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September 17, 2019 
 
 

Jim Blankenau 
Environmental Regulatory Program Manager 
Park City Municipal Corporation 
445 Marsac Avenue 
P.O. Box 1480 
Park City, Utah  84060-1480 
 
RE: Subtitle D Landfill  
 
Dear Mr. Blankenau: 
 
This letter is a follow up on discussions regarding alternative disposal options for Bevil Exempt mine 
wastes in the Park City area.  Bevil exempt mine waste may be disposed of in a Subtitle D landfill 
meeting the applicable requirements of R315-301 through R315-320.  All waste material to be disposed 
of in the Subtitle D landfill shall be characterized to ensure the waste meets the criteria for the Bevil 
exemption prior to disposal. In addition, the permit application for a Subtitle D Landfill shall specify the 
standards and criteria for acceptance and disposal of all waste material. 
 
If you have any questions, please call Allan Moore at (801) 536-0211. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ty L. Howard, Director 
Division of Waste Management and Radiation Control 
 
TLH/TAM/kl 
 
c: Richard Bullough, Health Director, Summit County Health Department 

Phil Bondurant, Deputy Health Director, Summit County Health Department 
Nate Brooks, Environmental Health Director, Summit County Health Department 
Doug Bacon, Division of Environmental Response and Remediation 



 

 

 


